
 

Year 6 Residential trip to Danbury 
 
 

Wednesday 9th October 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
In year 6, the children will have the exciting opportunity to spend three days (two nights) away on a residential 
school trip at Danbury Activity Centre (Essex). This is a wonderful experience to further build their 
independence and resilience before they move onto secondary school. This will also be a memorable 
opportunity to cap the end of their school journey with their classmates. On the residential, they will have the 
opportunity to take part in a range of adventurous activities. 
 
 
Details are as follows: 
 

• Date: Wednesday 18th June - Friday 20th June 2025. 

• Place: Essex Outdoors Danbury Activity Centre, Well lane, Essex CM3 4M3 

• Travel: School Mini-bus / coach – dependent on number of children attending 

• Cost: The approximate cost of the trip, if all pupils attend, is £200 per child. 

The cost may change per child, depending on the number of children who attend. Unfortunately, without 
sufficient uptake, the residential will not be able to take place. 
 
 
Families will need to register whether their child is attending the residential by giving consent on Arbor by 
Friday 18th October 2024.  
 
Once we have final numbers, we will then calculate the final cost per child. This will cover the cost of all 
food, drinks, accommodation and activities and transport. 
 
When the final cost of the trip has been confirmed, an initial non-refundable deposit of £100 will be payable to 
secure your child's place by the end of November. The rest of the payments will be broken down into smaller 
instalments each month ending at the start of May. 
 
We hope the information meeting this morning answered any questions you may have, but if you have any 
further questions, please do not hesitate to speak to either Mr Currie or Mr Venn.  
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Venn 
Deputy Headteacher 



 

 


